
Avid riders from near and far gathered on June 3, 2023, as 
Diane Evans and Jennifer Lanich held their 10th Annual 
Mikey’s Old School Ride. This event, held in memory of 
Michael, Chris, and Buddha Lanich, raised an incredible 

$2,920 for cancer patients in Clearfield County! Riders were 
asked to donate $10 to participate, and baked goods and 

event t-shirts were available for purchase. Thank you to Diane, 
Jennifer, and the entire Lanich family for ten years of this 

wonderful event! 
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We are thankful for the enduring 
support of our Strategic Partners 

Mikey’s Old School Ride 

OUR GRATITUDE 

12th Annual Rock the 80s and 2024 Night at the Races 

Mark your calendars! The 12th Annual Rock the 80s Concert will take place on Febru-

ary 24, 2024 at The State Theatre in State College. BPF Night at the Races is sched-
uled for May 18, 2024 at Good Shepherd Parish Hall in Port Matilda.  

Thank you to Broad Top Area Medical 
Center employees for holding a Dress 
Down Day in June to benefit Bob Perks 
Fund. $180 was raised and donated to 
BPF to help ensure that cancer patients in 
Huntingdon County can focus on their 
treatment and recovery, without worrying 
about paying their bills.  

Huntingdon County Yard Sale 

October 

20 -  Huntingdon HS Pink Game 

20 -  Tyrone Area HS Homecoming Game 

25 -  Girls Night Out 
         Blair County Convention Center 

November 

 4 -    200 Club Drawing 
Cove Cause for Cancer 

8-17 –  Kish for the Cure Online Auction

December 

 9 -  Share the Love Basket Raffle 
        Spitzer Subaru of DuBois 

BPF CALENDAR 

Huntingdon County BPF Event 

On June 10, 2023, Rickey Himes and her dedicated group of 
volunteers welcomed attendees to Mill Creek Lions Club for 
their annual Bob Perks Fund Event to celebrate the fighters 
who are currently fighting, the survivors who have fought and 
won, and to honor those who lost their battle with cancer. This 
year’s event raised $4,014 to help Huntingdon County cancer 
patients focus on their treatment and recovery, rather than their 
bills. Entertainment was provided by Eric Armstrong and his 
group of gospel singers. Rickey and the Huntingdon County 
Core Bob Perks Group have raised over $120,000 to benefit 
Bob Perks Fund across many years of support. 

Rotary of Altoona Presentation 

Clay Glenny and family held their annual yard sale to 
benefit Bob Perks Fund at St. Catherine’s Catholic Church 
in Mount Union on July 14-15, 2023. Parishioners and 
community members alike came together this year to 
donate an enormous amount of items. A record-breaking 
$6,215 was raised at this year’s sale! This generous donation 
will help individuals battling cancer in Huntingdon County pay 
their bills, so that they can focus on getting well.  

BPF Executive Director, Cindy Brown, and BPF Development 
Coordinator, Clay Glenny, had the great pleasure of speaking 
to members of the Rotary Club of Altoona about Bob Perks 
Fund on June 20, 2023. Thank you to the Rotary Club of 
Altoona for allowing us this great opportunity to share BPF’s 
mission and work in Blair County!  

Rotary of Hollidaysburg Presentation 

On July 19, 2023, BPF staff members Cindy Brown and Clay 
Glenny were invited to share information about Bob Perks 
Fund with members of the Rotary Club of Hollidaysburg. At 
the conclusion of the meeting, Rotary President, Jack Collins, 
presented Clay and Cindy with Rotary of Hollidaysburg 
slinkies.  

Claysburg Rotary Presentation 

Claysburg Rotarians welcomed BPF Executive Director 
Cindy Brown and BPF Development Coordinator Clay 

Glenny on August 15, 2023 to speak about the Bob 
Perks Fund mission. We are grateful to the Claysburg 

Rotary for this wonderful opportunity to introduce 
ourselves. 

Party at the Park 

Cove Cause for Cancer held their Party at the Park 
event at Morrisons Cove Memorial Park in 
Martinsburg on August 19, 2023. The day was 
packed full of fun, including food, live music, face 
painting, a bounce house, raffles, a corn hole 
tournament, and a pool party to close out the night! 

United Way of Mifflin Juniata Award 

This summer, United Way of Mifflin Juniata 
generously presented BPF with an award of $12,000 
for the coming year. We are so thankful for our great 
relationship with United Way of Mifflin Juniata! 

Coaches vs. Cancer Golf Tournament 

Coaches vs. Cancer of Penn State held their 26th Annual Golf 
Tournament on June 2, 2023. A record number 400 golfers and 
nearly 100 volunteers came together for this amazing event! 
We are so thankful to the American Cancer Society and 
Coaches vs Cancer’s devoted staff and volunteer committee 
members for the great impact they have made in our local 
cancer community. Since 2006, this partnership has raised over 
$600,000 to benefit BPF’s mission.  


